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July 21, 1982

Mr. Richard A. Udell
CRITICAL MASS ENERGY PROJECT
215 Pennsylvania Avenue, S.E. IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20003 TO F01A-82-285

Dear Mr. Udell:

This is in further response to your letter dated June 23, 1982, in which
you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, access to
documents which detail col'iective dose exposures in 1981 for operating
nuclear power plants and which analyze this information. In particular
you asked for a list of each plant and the 1981 person rem dose to the
workforce.

We have completed our search and we have not located any additional
documents or information beyond that which we have already made available
to you under this request.

This completes action on your request.

Sincerely,

''. k ,j//'
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, J. M.'Felton, Director
Division of Rules and Recordsiy
Office of Administration
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June 23, 1982
A Branch of Public Citizen, Inc.

I

Mr. Frank Harris
|

Division of Rules and Records FREEDOM OF INFORMATION
FOIA Office ACI REQUEST, ,

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

[OM -7 2-d [[Washington, D.C. 20555

& 'd 6 .> r-/ v
Dear Mr. Harris:

Thank you for your prompt response to my June 3, 1982
Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request asking for nine-
teen (19) categories of documents. In our phone conversation
today you notified me that the requested materials will be
deposited in the public document room at 1717 H St.

The purpose of this letter is to ask for one additional
category of information as part of our June 3 inquiry.
Specifically we would like copies of or access to documents
which detail collective dose exposures in 1981 for operating
nuclear power plants and any memoranda, studies or other
documents which analyze this information. In particular,
we would like a list of each plant and the 1981 person-rem
dose to the workforce. If such a listing does not exist,
then we request documents which include information about
the degree of worker exposure at each operating reactor.
Only information and documents for commercial power reactors
is being requested.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

W.4 H

ichard A. Udell
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